The Feeling of Rejection

and commented upon by Dr. Milton Jacobs, psychiatrist of Willowbrook State School, at a meeting of the Parent-Teacher Association of Public School 48, Concord, yesterday.

The film showed how a 23-yearold girl developed neurotic headaches and a neurotic personality due to her childhood background. The overprotection and insecurity developed by her parents resulted in a feeling of rejection and repression, it pointed out.

Dr. Jacobs commented on the film, and emphasized the psychological obligations of parents to ward their children. "Children need to be loved, guided and given security," he said, and added that the most important factors in the formation of a well adjusted personality are home, school and neighborhood.

Mrs. Virginia Sanford, president, conducted a business meeting preceding the lecture. A report on the workshop to be held in P. S. 16 Monday was given by Mrs. Gladys Berglund. It was recommended that the secretary write to the city budget director regarding the appointment of a permanent educational director at the Staten Island Museum.

Plans for a spring luncheon March 18 was discussed. In charge of arrangements are Mrs. Burtha Hyman, Mrs. Eva Magri, Mrs. AMa Carabetta, Mrs. Ida Passa and Mrs. Helen Seimer.

The PTA will meet again March

hid

PTA to Discussing Child Psychology PT at

A film, lecture and open forum on child psychology will be held under the auspices of the Parent-Teacher Association of Public School 1, Tottenville, Tuesday at 8 P. M. in the school auditorium.

Dr. Milton Jacobs, psychiatrist at the Willowbrook State School, will lead the program following the showing of "The Angry Boy." Mrs. Arthur Schneider, president, and Mrs. Charles Shulman, publicity chairman, are in charge of the program.

nid

Willowbrook Dector To Address P.S. 1 PTA

Dr. Milton Jacobs of the Willowbrook State School will address the Parent-Teacher Association of Public School 1, Tottenville, at a meeting next Tuesday in the school, it was announced at a meeting in the school yesterday. His talk will be followed by a film, "The Angry Boy," and an open forum.

It was announced that Mrs. Clifford Wall, vice-president, had purchased supplies for the sick room of the school. The proceeds of a food sale held last Saturday totaled \$51. Mrs. Arthur Beck and Mrs. William Wetherill will attend a parents' workshop being held in P. S. 16 next Monday.